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I'm writing to voice my strong support for SB 847. This bill makes several small, but 

meaningful changes to support greater housing supply in Oregon. Our ability to 

produce housing quickly and affordably has suffered from a thousand small cuts, and 

this bill continues the legislature's efforts to bandage and repair those cuts. It should 

be passed. 


